Notice of Cancellation:
August 12th,
 2019 
Winslow Park Commission Meeting

The meeting of the Winslow Park Commission, scheduled for August 12th , 2019 will not be held. The next meeting will take place September 9th , 2019 @ 6:30 at Freeport Town Hall. An agenda for the September meeting will be available prior to the date of the meeting.
Please call Neil Lyman (Park Manager) with any questions or concerns – 207-865-9052

